
Communiqué 
July 30, 2021 

Evening Shuttle Availability 

The transportation department is pleased to announce that effective August 1, the Evening Shuttle service 

will resume operations. The additional hours, to what was previously referred to as the "Clubhouse Shuttle,” 

will be available 7 days a week, from 4 PM until 9 PM. The new Evening Shuttle hours have been added to 

coincide with the change of the Clubhouse hours. Please note that the shuttle will no longer run on Sundays 

from 11:30 AM – 4 PM. 

 

New Transportation brochures are available at the Concierge Desks and on the Resident Intranet. 

Tracy — Tracy Long, Transportation Supervisor 


